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Welcome to the BFG 2023 wrap up Newsletter. 

What a year it has been! It has been amazing to see the children enjoying a 
wide range of activities and we are delighted to have raised some significant 
funds for the school.    

What have we raised this year? 

 We have raised a brilliant £3800.37!! The Summer Fair contributed a fantastic £2000 
towards this total, thank you all for supporting this event!   

What have we bought for the school?  

 A new PA System  
 Coronation Commemorative Bookmarks  
 Yr 6 Leavers Jumpers subsidy  
 Santa Dash medals 

What events have we organised?  

 Two Discos  
 Two Movie Nights 
 Santa Dash 
 ‘Break the Rules’ day 
 Easter Egg Decorating Competition  
 Coronation Tea Party 
 Frozen Fridays 
 Summer Fair  

The funds raised will be put to good use next year for some exciting projects that will benefit the 
whole school. We are looking forward to sharing more information next term!   We will be holding a 
‘BFG Meet and Greet’ session in September and would love for you to come and say hello and put 
forward any suggestions for events or projects you would like to see. Details to follow in September.  
We are always looking for more volunteers to help, whether it is one-off support of an event, or you 
would like to join us on the BFG Committee, all help is greatly appreciated. Get in touch for more 
details (brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com).  

Lastly, we would like to say a huge thank you to our Mini-BFG who have worked hard to think up 
new ideas and plan fundraising events this year. They have shown great organisational and 
leadership skills and we are very proud of them all. A big well done to:  

 Joshua, Freya and Ruth (BFG Deputy) in Year 6 – good luck in your new schools! 
 Dexter and Felicity in Year 5 
 Anna and Maddison in Year 4 
 Frankie, Joshua and Haydn (BFG Leader) in Year 3…. you are all 

super stars!  

Thank you all for your continued support of the 
BFG. Have a brilliant Summer Holiday!   

We have 
raised… 

£3666.53!  
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2023 Wrap Up! 

 
Halloween Disco 

 
Santa Dash 

 
 

Easter Egg Competition 

 
Coronation Tea Party 

 

 
Spring Disco 

 
Spring Disco 

 
Spring Disco 

 

 
Summer Fair 

 
Summer Fair 

 
Summer Fair 

 
Summer Fair 

 
Summer Fair 
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